

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to another school year at Pleasant Green. We are pleased to inform you that we will continue with our before and after school services this year with some changes. Unfortunately, due to funding limitations we are forced to have a "skeleton" program and will need to limit the number of participants as well as the time that the program will run. We will continue to have our morning Tutoring Lab as well as an Academic Hour after school. Our registration will be limited and by referral only from school faculty and administration.

We are still looking for ways to expand the program so we can offer a full after school program in the future. We do apologize that as of right now we are limited to what services we can offer this year.

Please be patient as we start the year and restructure the program.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Connie Paredes-Pozas
Magna United Community & Family
Resource Coordinator
177 W. Price Ave. (3610 S.)
South Salt Lake, UT 84115
M:385-414-1963
www.youth.slco.org